
  

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
June 27, 2022 
 
Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors 
City of Ketchum 
Ketchum, Idaho 
 
Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors: 
 

Recommendation to Approve Lease Agreement #50097 
with Blaine County School District 

 
Recommendation and Summary  
Staff is recommending City Council approve Lease Agreement #50097 with Blaine County School District and adopt with 
the following motion:  
 
“I move to approve Lease Agreement #50097 with Blaine County School District for the use of its property on July 5, 
2022.” 
 
The reasons for the recommendation are as follows: 

• The city would like to experiment holding Ketch’em Alive at an alternative location 

• Blaine County School District has agreed to allow the use of the property at Hemingway Steam School on July 5, 
2022 
 

Introduction and History 
When COVID-19 protocols began to relax and the city determined it was safe to hold the Ketch’em Alive event in 2021, it 
explored other larger locations to allow people to continue practicing social distancing. One of those locations was at 
Atkinson Park. Ultimately, the city chose to relocate the stage at Forest Service Park to provide for more spacing. This year, 
the city plans to alternate the stage between two locations within Forest Service Park and to try one of the Ketch’em Alive 
events at Atkinson Park. Attendees will be asked which location they prefer for better planning next year. 
 
Blaine County School District has agreed to allow the city’s use of their property alongside Atkinson Park for the July 5, 
2022 event. 

 
Financial Impact 
There is no financial impact associated with this agreement. 
 
Attachments:  
 Lease Agreement #50097  
  


